Colorado Quarries Inc.
270'S. 15" st

Canon City, CO 80212
October 26, 2021

Mr. Eric Scott

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re: Black Obsidian Pit, Permit M-1987-026, Conversion CN-01, Request for Extension
Dear Mr. Scott,

We are working toward addressing the adequacy concerns listed in your recent second adequacy review
letter, however with the decision date currently set for November 1, 2021, we will need more time.

We are requesting a 30-day extension of the Division’s decision date, to allow us sufficient time to
prepare and submit our responses.

Sincerely,

Bill Teza
Owner, Colorado Quarries Inc.



